
 
 

 

November 20, 2015 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Update on the Circle City Substation and Mira Loma-Jefferson 66 kV 

Subtransmission Line Project 

 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update on our permitting activities for the Circle City 

Substation and Mira Loma-Jefferson 66 kV Subtransmission Line Project (Circle City Project). 

The Circle City Project is necessary for us to continue to safely provide reliable power to our 

customers.  We have enclosed a project summary to help answer common questions about the 

Circle City Project.   

 

We are in the process of finalizing our project application, which we anticipate will be submitted 

to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) for regulatory review before the end of the 

year.  As the regulator for investor-owned utilities, the CPUC is responsible for reviewing and 

approving major transmission projects, such as the Circle City Project.   

 

Please note there are multiple route alternatives, some of which are underground options.  State 

law requires that we provide at least one route alternative for consideration by the CPUC.  The 

project route will ultimately be determined by the CPUC through the regulatory review process, 

which is a multi-year process with additional opportunities for public input. 

 

Please review the enclosed project summary to learn more about the Circle City Project.  If you 

have additional questions, please visit our project website at www.sce.com/circlecity or call 

us at (866) 464-2005, option 1, to speak with a member of our Engagement Team. 

  

On the back of this letter you will find an additional visual simulation for the Eastvale area.  To 

view all the visual simulations for the project, please visit the project website listed above. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Enclosure 

 

http://www.sce.com/circlecity


  
Existing View from Hellman Avenue at Landerwood Drive looking north 

 

 
Visual Simulation of Proposed Project (Subtransmission Line) 

 


